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Dear Music Parents,

Thank you for your interest in our summer music camp.  We are looking forward to the 3rd year of our camp which will take place on August 15-18 from 9:00am-12:00pm.

Please complete the bottom of this form and return with payment to Mrs. Mulvaney in the ES office. 

The camp fee is $100 and is due by June 17.

Please make checks payable to: Jenkintown Home & School Association.

If you have any questions please e-mail at eyrichf@jenkintown.org

Thank You,

Fred Eyrich






Jenkintown Summer Music Camp 			August 15-18, 2016


Child’s Name______________________________________________________________

Instrument _________________________________

Parent’s Name _____________________________________________________

Parent contact phone ______________________________________________

Emergency contact name ___________________________________________

Emergeny contact phone # _________________________________________



